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1.2

Erratum 1
LA01/2019/0281/F

Update

The third sentence of Paragaph 8.18 of the Planning Committee
report states,

The rear of the proposed building is located approximately 14.5
metres from the side elevation of the Lodge Road Hotel.

This should state:

The rear of the proposed building is located approximately 20
metres from the side elevation of the Lodge Road Hotel.

Please see block plan below with approximate measurments
included of the distance between the rear elevation of the
proposed McDonalds restaurant and the side elevation of the
Lodge Hotel, distance from the rear elevation of the McDonalds
restaurant to the common boundary and distance from the edge of
the drivethrough at its closest point to the common boundary.



2.0

3.1

Recommendation

That the Committee note the contents of this Erratum and agree
with the recommendation to approve the proposed development in
accordance with paragraph 1.1 of the Planning Committee report.



